
 
 
From: Clear, Mark  
Sent: Tuesday, July 20, 2010 3:10 PM 

To: Clerk 

Subject: ALRC item 13 -- Walgreens at 606 S. Whitney Way 

 

Please distribute to all ARLC members. Thank you.  -Mark C. 

---------------------------------------------------------- 

  

I recommend that the ARLC grant Walgreens' application for its location at 606 S. 

Whitney Way. This location is only 200 feet from a full-service liquor retailer (Copps) 

which is a well-established, problem-free operator. Given the detailed training and 

operation program Walgreens proposes, I expect the same from them. I have heard not a 

single constituent concern about this Walgreens location. 

  

Thank you for your consideration and for your service to our city. 

  

Mark C. 

-------------------  
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